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DOE Assistant Secretary Dennis Spurgeon

DOE Assistant Secretary Dennis Spurgeon recently gave an update on 
the Federal perspective on the growth of nuclear power in the United 
States. In his speech to the Platt's Energy Conference in Washington, DC. 
He also announced an agreement between the Idaho National Laboratory 
and EPRI to conduct light water reactor research and development.
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